
 

 

 

 

December 5, 2022 

 

To:  Members of the Budget and Finance Committee   

From:  Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager    202202140 

Subject: CRA Presentations for Budget and Finance Committee 

 

Attached are the CRA presentations for 954 E. McMillan Street; 2453 and 2459 Gilbert 

Avenue; 312 West 4th Street; 1720 Elm Street; 118 Findlay Street; 114-116 West Elder 

Street; and 130-132 West Elder Street. 

 

 

 

 

cc: Markiea L. Carter, Director of Community & Economic Development 

 


